
 
 

 
 
 
Date​: 05/01/2019 
Contact​: 
Kirsten Rokke​ -- Communications Co-Chair & Communications Director, Minnesota Coalition for the Homeless; 
kirsten@mnhomelesscoalition.org​; 651-645-7332 
Kari Johnson​ -- Policy Co-Chair & Senior Policy Advisor, Metropolitan Consortium of Community Developers; 
kjohnson@mccdmn.org​; ​612-387-6398 

 
Homes for All Spring Rally: Unite for Homes  

For Immediate Release​ -- Join Homes for All on Monday, May 6 at 2pm at the State Capitol Rotunda to 
demonstrate to legislators we are united in our belief that every Minnesotan should have a safe, affordable place 
to call home. This is our last chance to make a big impact on legislators, and there is strength in numbers. We need 
neighbors, colleagues, family, and friends to join us to pack the Capitol rotunda and urge legislators to take bold 
action ​NOW​ to address Minnesota’s affordable housing crisis.  
 
The rally will include a short program, an open mic to share stories, and an opportunity to meet with lawmakers. 
 

Where​: State Capitol Rotunda  

When​: May 6, 2019 

Time​: 2:00pm  

Who​: Lawmakers, advocates with lived experience, community members, and businesses  

 
“Housing advocates have been working tirelessly across the state to amplify the housing needs in urban, 
suburban and rural communities. Minnesota’s affordable housing crisis is finally receiving the bipartisan 
attention it deserves, but it is time for the legislature to rise to the occasion and commit real investments to 
help the thousands of Minnesotans who struggle every day to find and afford homes. It is the coalition’s goal in 
the final weeks of the legislative session that  lawmakers will find a way to unite in support of the policies and 
programs on Homes for All’s legislative agenda.” - ​Kari Johnson, Public Policy Co-Chair of Homes for All 

 
Where we live impacts every aspect of our lives. Where we call home affects the groceries we buy, where we send 
our kids to school, and how we thrive in our community. At every stage of life, where we live is the foundation for 
our health, education, safety, and economic well-being. 
 
Homes for All recognizes that there isn’t one kind of housing that fits the needs of every Minnesotan. That is why 
we work to maintain and increase statewide investments across Minnesota’s Housing Continuum — from 
preventing homelessness to producing affordable rental homes to preparing homebuyers. Each year during the 
state legislative session, the Homes for All Coalition advocates for a shared agenda, which includes priorities and 
policies put forward by and voted on by over 240+ endorsing organizations.  
Read more about our largest agenda yet here: ​www.homesforallmn.org  
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